Dear LCC Family,

We are excited to inform you that our doors will be open this Sunday, June 7' for live
services at our church. The restrictions right now for indoor gatherings is for 50 and
outdoor 100 people. This is subject to change, but for now that is what we are going
with. So, we are going to have a 9 am service and a 10:30 service. We really want you
to be there. If you are sick or experiencing any symptoms at all or are fearful of large
gatherings, please stay home and participate online. The following are the guidelines
that we are working with;

1. Seating in every other row — keeping the six-foot distance

2. Face masks are an individual and personal choice (please bring your own)

3. Families/friends who have been together consistently and regularly in the past two
weeks may sit in groups without social distancing

4. There will be hand sanitation available throughout the occupied areas of the building.
We will be implementing cleanliness and sanitation practices throughout. This includes
disinfecting door handles, counter tops, and other frequently touched surfaces before
and in between services.

5. For right now, there will be no nursery or children’s ministry during the service. We
encourage households to come and sit together with their family.

6. Greetings will be limited to ‘air hugs’, waves, elbow or fist bumps, etc.
7. No beverages or food will be served. The water cooler will not be available.
8. The service will not last more than 60 minutes

9. There will be an entrance door and an exit door. Fellowship will be encouraged
outside.

Please join with us as we work together to keep everyone safe and healthy and at the
same time obey the Scripture that admonishes us to gather together.

Thank you for your prayers and concerns,

Pastor Allen



